Good morning
| refer to your complaint about noise emanating from Howard Smith Wharves (premises).

For your reference, on 2 October 2019, | met with senior representatives from the premises to
discuss concerns raised by some complainants.

On 2 November 2019, OLGR Investigators conducted noise testing at the premises to ensure
compliance with the conditioned limits on the liquor licence for the premises.

On 30 November 2019, further observations and testing occurred at selected complainants’
residences to ensure compliance with the noise requirements under the Liquor Act 1992 (Act) and
Liquor Regulation 2002 (Regulation).

An analysis of the noise readings taken on these occasio the noise emanating from the

premises was within the allowable limits.

ced and no breaches of

e Act was not pro

As such, unreasonable noise as defined in sectior
the Act or Regulation were identified during OLG

established.

If you require any further information in
8416.

Kind regards

NI

k.
Queensland
Government ’ ick-Jensen@justice.ald.qov.au
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> Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 10:21 AM

> Subject: OLGR - FRN225114 - Howard Smith Wharves

>

> Kind Regards

> Patrick

>

> <image001.png>

> Patrick Jensen

> Acting Senior Investigator

> Investigations Branch — Compliance Division Office of Liquor and

> Gaming Regulation Department of Justice and Attorney-General Level 2,

> 63 George Street, Brisbane Qld 4000 Locked Bag 180, City East Qld 4002

>t: 07 3738 8416 e: patrick.jensen@justice.qld.gov.au

>

>

>
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>

> Please think about the environment before you print this message.

>

> This email and any attachments may contain confidential, private or legally privileged information and may be
protected by copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was intended to be sent to and if you use it in
an authorised way. No one is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email
without appropriate authority.

>

> If you are not the intended addressee and this message has been sent to you by mistake, please notify the sender
immediately, destroy any hard copies of the email and delete it from your computer system network. Any legal
privilege or confidentiality is not waived or destroyed by the mistake.

>

> It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses, defects
or interferences by third parties or replication problems.

>
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>
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Please see our website to view our privacy notice / statement.
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